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Rosalind Fisher  
 
Rosalind was elected as President of INGID in 2022 and has been a member of the INGID Board 

since 2016.  She has many years of experience providing specialist care for immunodeficient 

patients and has experience in intensive care and neurology/neurosurgery. She is committed to 

expanding the reach of INGID and strengthening its reputation as a leading organisation in 

immunology nursing. She is a strong advocate for raising the profile of immunology nurses 

worldwide. 

 

One of INGID’s key priorities is the development of educational resources for all nurses, ensuring 

that they have the tools and knowledge needed to excel in their roles. Rosalind is a Specialist Nurse 

Practitioner at Oxford University Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust, UK. 

 


